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COVID-19 Response and Status 2020.03.23 

As the State of Delaware has recently provided new guidance on shelter-in-place and non-essential 
business closures, we would like to provide an update on our status in support of our valued customers. 

Accudyne will remain open during the Delaware non-essential business shutdown. 

Our business is a critical part of the economy in Delaware as a manufacturer and seller of industrial 
equipment serving multiple industries across the world.  This is a responsibility we take very seriously 
along with the health and wellbeing of our workforce and their families.  Based on guidance received 
from both local and federal government and public health officials, we have altered our standard 
operating practices in an effort to do our part to limit the spread of the virus and protect our customers 
and employees. 

1st: Some engineering, design, and administrative staff have been transitioned to work remotely. 
This also allows us to practice effective social distancing within our workspace and reduce our 
daily in-office population. 

2nd: We are sanitizing surfaces and touch points in common areas daily.  This further protects 
our employees and guests from the spread of the virus. 

3rd: We are limiting the amount of travel our employees do as well as the number of guests we 
allow in our facility.  We will be placing a hold on any air travel until further notice and only 
essential personnel will be allowed entrance to our facility. 

Our hope is to minimize project interruptions or delays, and we ask for your patience and understanding 
as we work through these challenging circumstances together.  Many of our vendors are also essential 
businesses and have communicated their commitments to us, but they will have impacts to their 
workforce and lead times, as well.  Interruptions or delays to individual projects will be communicated 
and coordinated on a case by case basis. 

We also take our responsibility to our local communities very seriously.  Accudyne has been in contact 
with the Delaware State Government and local healthcare provider organizations to offer our support 
in the form of engineering, design, 3D printing, and other services. 

At this point in time, Accudyne still has normal operating hours and staff working each weekday.  Please 
give us a call if you have any questions. 

We sincerely hope that you, your colleagues, and families remain safe and healthy through this 
pandemic. 

Sincerely, 

Ralph Cope, Mark Gruber, and Stephan Zweidler 
Managing Partners, Accudyne Systems 


